1lth May, 1939.
Dear Mr.Bennett,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 28th ultimo
regarding the case of the Steamer "QUARRINGTON COURT", from
which I note that lr.Heck does not propose to submit a
personal billl for the time occupied in giving his expert
testimony.

His suggestion that an aceount should be rendered
on behalf of the Soclety for F500 in respect of the time
occupied by attendance in Court and consultations Iis
concurred in and, as there were no other expesnses of any
note incurred in London, I shell be glad in you will kindly
arrange for the requisite account to be sent and the amount
taken into the Soclety's account on payment.

With kind regards,

Youra falthfully,

William Bennett, EsQe;

NEW YORK.
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